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April 12, 2018 

 
 
TO:  Cathy Kronopolus 
  Chief of Benefits Administration 
 
FROM:  Brooke Holmes  
  Assistant Inspector General for Audit  
 
SUBJECT: Evaluation of Data Protection (Project No. PA-18-125) 
 

 
In February 2018, the OIG initiated an evaluation of the Data Privacy Identification Process. 
During the survey, other OIG work identified issues with data protection at contractor managed 
facilities. Based on these concerns, we are redirecting this evaluation to determine if PBGC’s 
controls relating to data protection are suitably designed and operating effectively at 
contractor managed facilities. 
 
We would appreciate if appropriate staff are notified and if your office would provide the OIG a 
point of contact. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at ext. 3790 or Nick 
Novak, Deputy Inspector General, at ext. 6535. 
 
 
 
cc: Marty Boehm, Director CCRD 

Nicole Puri, Risk Management Officer 
Judith Starr, General Counsel 
Robert Scherer, Chief Information Officer 
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